
	 	 	 	 		 	 	 	 		 	 		
	 	 	 	 	 	 		

	

	 											 	 													 													 	 													 	 	 	

	

	
	

	 	 		
	 	 	
	

	 	 	 		
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	
	 	 	 	 	 	 		

	 	 		
	 	

 
	
 

	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	
	

 
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	

	
	 	 	 	 	 			

	
	

	
	

ATTENTION FAMILIES	 OF	 YOUNG CHILDREN
 
LIVING IN BARRE
 

Do	 you	 have a child	 who	 will be
 
3, 4	 or 5 years	old (and 	not	entering	kindergarten) on	 or before September 1st, 2019?	
 

Call now	 to	 apply for prekindergarten enrollment at the	 public	 schools	 OR
 
to request	 prekindergarten	 tuition reduction 	at	a
 

prequalified prekindergarten	 provider.
 

If 	you 	live in 	Barre 	Town,	please 	Call	Betsy Pearce	 at 	476-6617	 ext 6306
 
If 	you 	live 	in Barre City, please	 call Katelyn Smith at 	476-7889
 

Act	 quickly	 - Enrollment in	 the public school programs begins soon.
 
An application and a	 screening	 questionnaire	 will	 be	 mailed to you.	 If	 you have	 any	
 
concerns	about	your 	child’s	 development, call Lauren	 May at 476-5011	 ext	 1036.
 

For more information	 about universal prekindergarten	 in	 Barre, go	 to:
 

https://www.bsuvt.org/departments/early-education
 

Post on: School newsletters Front Porch Forum Washington World 
Radio/Public TV School FaceBook pages 

Distribute to: Head Start CIS-EI Public Library Pediatric Primary Care	 (fax) 

https://www.bsuvt.org/departments/early-education

